
 
 

 

December 3, 2013 

 

 

 

Community Action Partnership of Riverside County 

2038 Iowa Avenue, Suite B-102 

Riverside, CA 92507 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my support for a proposal from Habitat for 

Humanity Riverside to receive funding from the Community Service Block Grant administered 

by the Community Action Partnership of Riverside County.  

 

Habitat for Humanity Riverside is actively working to support veterans in our area. They 

recently announced a new Neighborhood Revitalization project to build 30-45 new homes in the 

next two years for veterans and families of the fallen. Through this imitative not only will they 

provide homes for Riverside County’s veterans, they will also collaborate with local businesses 

and non-profits to provide veteran specific workshops, resources, and classes.  

 

Habitat for Humanity Riverside would be an excellent choice to receive funding from the 

Community Service Block Grant.  They will use the funds to help accomplish their dual goal of 

reintegrating veterans to civilian life and helping veteran families become home owners. I fully 

support and commend their efforts to help support Riverside County’s veterans.  

 

Your full and fair consideration of this request with current laws, rules, regulations and agency 

policy will be appreciated.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Member of Congress 

 


